
NYSWYSA Risk Management Quarterly Newsletter 
 

To ALL Club Administrators: 

  

While we send out routine Risk Management System Messages that address specific updates, 
procedures, changes and policy we also understand that System Messages do not always capture 
all the various interactions between Requirements and how they impact your Clubs, Administrators, 
Coaches, Managers, Players and Volunteers. 

  

Over the past 5 years alone, there have been new Policies, Mandates, Rule Changes, etc. such as 
SafeSport and MAAPP among a few that have added complexities to the overall impact of Risk 
Management as a whole.  That said, we are currently working on the first quarterly Risk 
Management Newsletter since moving over the the GotSport environment. 

  

In an effort to make the Newsletters as meaningful as possible to all of you, we would like to solicit 
your input on what Risk Management topics you would like clarifications on or additional information 
on.  We recognize that for many of our Clubs, this is an annual process that for many Administrators, 
isn't something you do year round. 

  

If you would like to offer up a topic for addition to the Newsletter, you can email that topic 
to riskmanagement@nyswysa.org with the Subject Line as "Newsletter Topic."  We only ask that if 
you have not already visited our website and read over the various System Messages already 
posted there, you can do so by going to https://nyswysa.org/risk-management/2024-risk-
management-correspondence and reviewing them first as they may have the answers you are 
looking for. Once a quarterly Newsletter is released it will also be added to that page. 

  

 

 
Michael Kozak 
Risk Management Coordinator 
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